
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
9th February 2018 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We had a very productive morning sorting out the Storysacks. They are a fantastic 

resource but we found many are in need of updating and repairing. 

 

We would like to hold another session on Thursday 1st March so we can get a few more 

back up and running, with the aim of starting a lending library in the summer so the 

children can take them home and use in class. 

 

If you are interested we need people who can sew, mend, shop and write prompt cards. 

We will also be looking at creating some new sacks.  

 

If you would like to come along please let us know or drop an email at the address below 

so we know who to expect.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Vicky Hearson and Sue Stone 

v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

s.stone@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
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